
QEGSA Christmas Fair – Saturday 3 December 2022 
10am-3pm in the School Hall

We are delighted to have received 20 fantastic entries for our QEGSA Christmas Fair poster competition! 
All girls who entered the competition have been awarded 30 house points.
Our winner has been awarded 60 house points. The winning poster will be up around the school and on our QEGSA 
webpage and in the school publications. Well done to all our entrants!

The girls have been very busy creating stalls of fun activities and games! Each 
participating class is also organising a rainbow hamper to raffle. 
Come and join us with your families in the School Hall between 10am – 3pm for fun and 
activities, mince pies, mulled fruity refreshments, pizza, snacks, hot/cold drinks, hand 
henna painting, crafts, gifts to buy from our external stallholders and much more!

Thank you to all those who have donated 
prizes for our raffle. See our raffle prize list 
on our webpage. Tickets for the raffle will 
only be available to purchase at the Fair. 
£1 per ticket and £4 for a strip of 5 tickets. 
Do make sure someone is buying tickets for 
you if you can’t come to the Fair in person! Parent/carer volunteers needed!

We are now looking for adult volunteers to help at the Fair, in 
hourly time slots between 9am and 4pm on the day. Please let 
your Class Rep know which time slots you are available. 

Your Class Rep will have an up-to-date list of items we need so if you would 
like to donate something for the Christmas Fair, please get in touch with your 
Class Rep or email the QEGSA Committee on:   qegsa-pta@qegschool.org.uk
If you would like to be a Class Rep – please email us!


